13.11.23
Good afternoon,

I am sending the weekly email a little early as it includes information about Monday. There
is also lots of other important information included.

Unfortunately we didn't manage to get out into the village for our geography walk last week
so, weather permitting, we will be doing that on Monday. Please send your child in
with appropriate outer clothing for November weather.

We will focus our morning learning on maths and reading this week - continuing our journey
through addition and subtraction as well as moving towards the end of our time studying
our class text The Emperor's Egg.'

In afternoon learning we will look at human and physical features of St Day, practise taking
digital photos in computing and continue our gymnastics unit in PE - PE day Thursday.

We will also begin rehearsing the songs for our KS1 Nativity! More information will be sent
in due course but Amber class will be asked to wear a Christmas jumper (or favourite
jumper) for performances.

Could | ask that families start saving and sending in cereal boxes for us to use in our
Christmas DT project please? We will be designing and making sustainable decorations for a
craft fayre where they will be sold to raise funds for school. This will take place on

3" December. Thank you in advance for your help with this.

On Monday 13™ November, to launch anti-bullying week, children are invited to wear odd
socks to school!

One more important piece of information that | want to share with you all. Unfortunately |
will be out of the classroom for 2 weeks, beginning on Tuesday November 21st. | amin
need of surgery which will see me out of action as | recover. | know this is unfortunate
timing and if | was able to schedule it for out of term-time | would, but this isn't an option.
We have a fantastic supply teacher booked who | will be meeting beforehand to ensure the
transition is as smooth as possible. They will also spend time in the class while | am here to
allow children to get to know them. All being well, | will be back as soon as possible. They
will follow our long term plan so all learning will align with existing plans.

Any questions or concerns, as always, please contact me.
Thank you,
S Autie

Year 2 Teacher
St Day & Carharrack Primary School



